
 

 

A BIG HELLO TO CLASS 5 !! 

 My name is Mrs. Targachoff and as of Monday, November 16 , 2020 I will be your 
child's new classroom teacher. Most of you know me but for those of you who 
don’t, I have been teaching for fourteen years and have been fortunate enough 
to have worked at John McGivney Children's Centre School Authority for six 
years.  

I look forward to implementing some new ideas along with a strong routine to 
keep your children engaged and happy. I am extremely excited to start this new 
adventure with all of you and look forward to the opportunity of meeting with 
you.  Please feel free to call between 2:05-3:30 P.M or E-mail me at 
Kristy.Targachoff@jmccsa.com​. 
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